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TJ Tooley

From: "Koehnke, Scott E - DNR" <Scott. Koehnke@Wisconsin.gov>

To: "TJ Tooley" <tj@tjtooley.com>

Cc: "dennis krueger" <dennisk31@hotmail.com>; <tjtooley@charter.net>; "McLennan, Robin - DNR"
<Robin.MclL.ennan@wisconsin.gov>; "Stoll, Richard C - DNR" <Richard.Stoll@Wisconsin.gov>

Sent: Monday, February 28, 2011 3:31 PM

Attach:  Engstrom&Wright L&RM2002.pdf; 20110228134228741.pdf; 20110228134324266 pdf; RE_ Fairway Lake
Letter.eml

Subject: RE: permit application
http://www.neapms.net/files/LakeC-Report-050709-F INAL.pdf

Mr. Tooley,

| have attached copies of several PDF documents and one link at your
request. | suggest that you provide copies of these papers to your
consultant for review to assist you in gathering information.

I've also included an email exchange | had earlier with Rick Waite and
Dennis Krueger regarding where we are at in the permitting process and
the options that are available.

D5t £. Kochnke

Water Management Specialist
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources

647 Lakeland Road, Shawano, WI 54166
715/526-4232; 715/524-3214(fax)
scott.koehnke@wisconsin.gov

From: TJ Tooley [mailto:tj@tjtooley.com]
Sent: Monday, February 28, 2011 11:01 AM
To: Koehnke, Scott E - DNR

Cc: dennis krueger; tjtooley@charter.net
Subject: permit application

4/17/2011



